

## Welcome to the 1998 National Convention!

Dear National Convention Attendee:

Welcome to the 1998 Libertarian Party National Convention — "The Road to Victory!"

The headquarters staff and volunteer convention committee have put together an exciting, loud, enthusiastic, energetic, stimulating, battery-charging, educational extravaganza of electrifying speakers, stimulating panels, eye-opening seminars, hilarious political satire, a shocking documentary, fascinating exhibits, recognition of libertarian activism, plus several opportunities to socialize with fellow Libertarians from all across America.

Of course, there's a lot more than that to our national conventions. Our national conventions also determine our future as a political party. As a delegate (or alternate), you'll help select the people whose decisions will determine the course of the Libertarian Party over the next few years — the Libertarian National Committee. Your wisdom, good judgment, and input will help craft our new 1998 LP Platform and revise our Bylaws to meet the challenges of the future.

Thank you for your continuing support of the Libertarian Party, and for taking the time to attend this convention. Your active participation will shape the future of our party, and determine whether we remain firmly on "The Road to Victory."

For Liberty and Responsibility,

Steve Dasbach National Chair,

Libertarian National Committee, Inc.